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Technical Bulletin 
 

Flex Build Procedure Change - Flex Instacut Re-design 
 

Summary 

Instacut film delivery has been improved to reduce possible film damage. The new design 
removes the brush and mount from its current location on the door. The adjustable roller that 
was bolted on the carriage backplate was removed and a new mount was made for the brush to 
take its place. The new brush location is adjustable just as the roller was and the brush is bolted 
onto that mount so it has an additional adjustment.  

 

Procedure Change 

The 20" carriage and 30" carriages have been updated to reflect the change. Contact your 
distributer for more information. 

 

 

Instructions to Distributors 

Please note the listed changes for your records and inform your sales and technical staff as to the 
benefits to both the distributor service network and end users.  
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